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Hengist Field Care Home receives generous donation of handmade
blankets

A huge thank you to Jackie and Kevin for thinking of us, here at Hengist Field Care Home, when they visited us on Monday
30 January to donate a selection of beautiful handmade blankets.

Jackie said she likes to make different patterns, with gorgeous bright colours, which are appealing to the eye - and they most
certainly are!

Our residents always put them to good use and think they are so beautifully made and cosy.

Thank you again Jackie and Kevin for coming in to see us, with such beautiful gifts.
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